
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
Health concerns led to a scaling back of operations at Mapple 
Farm in 2011. Since then, one measure taken to ease matters was 
the difficult decision not to apply for organic certification--the 
first time that happened in over 20 years. Over that period, 
Mapple Farm had OCIA, NOP and COR certification. Rest 
assured that we continue to maintain the same growing practices 
we’ve always followed.  
 

Sincerely,  
Greg Wingate  
Mapple Farm 


